
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

For more information, contact: 

Sarah Millard, Director of Strategic Communications 

(608)364-6726 

millards@beloitwi.gov 

 

Pleasant Street to Close on June 3 for Pedestrian Bridge Installation 

May 30, 2019 – Beloit College’s pedestrian bridge is expected to be installed on June 3, which 

requires a portion of Pleasant Street and the pedestrian path to be closed for one day. 

The installation may be delayed due to a number of factors, including weather condition. All 

vehicle and pedestrian traffic will be detoured to Fourth Street and via the Portland Avenue and 

Broad Street bridges.  The contractor will have signs and barricades warning the public of the 

closure and detour route.  

Beloit College is renovating the old power generation station-Powerhouse into an award-winning 

student center and the pedestrian bridge is part of Beloit College’s project.  

As always, motorists are to proceed with caution when driving through construction zones, and be 

on the lookout for ever-changing conditions.    
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